
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

John Plescow 
Friday, September 15, 2023 4:09 PM 
Hong Wang 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/15/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05232-2023 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Please, place in the undocketed . 

Thank you. 

From: Antonia Hover <ahover@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 4:06 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, John. 

Which docket should I place the below email in? Thanks. 

Ton£ Hover 
COV\A..V\A..lSSlOV\, De-puttJ CLerR. I 

FLorLc{ci PubLLe, s en1Le,e COV\A..V\A..lSSlOV\, 

2540 SviuV\A..Clrc{ OClR. B.ouLevcirc{ 

TClLLcivicissee, FL 323_3_3 

PvioV\,e: (S?SO) 4 1.3-b4bJ-

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Theref ore, 
your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: robertakay341=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <robertakay341=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On 
Behalf Of ROberta Smith 

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 3:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner 

(Please share your thoughts here.)1 am a widow, and only have one income coming in. This 
is my homestead and I CAN NOT AFFORD an increase on my FPL bill!!!! The rate 
increases in 2023 are KILLING ME. It is unfair and unjust. They give illegal immigrants 
tons of bonuses and money, and yet us legal citizens are being forced to sell our homes 
because we can't afford to pay the damn electric bill. It has to change. Rates MUST 
DECREASE! 
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Thank you, 
 
ROberta Smith 
6977 Cypress Cove Cir 
Jupiter FL, 33458-3793  

 

 




